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Thank you to all those who attended our recent Open Afternoon, it was lovely to meet you and hear how well 
the students are settling into their  classes. We are very excited to be welcoming our new  Dorset Executive Di-
rector of People—Children , Sarah Parker, to Beaucroft next week and showing her our Post 16 RAFA Café. And 
our new building. This is an excellent opportunity for her to meet the Beaucroft Community. Please do remem-

ber the date for our next Parents ‘Coffee Drop-in’ on 15th Oct, 9-11.30 @ Beaucroft.  
Diane Makariou & Joe Barnett 
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A message regarding SaLT in Dorset we have been asked to share:  

NHS Dorset Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) and its local authority partners are reviewing Children’s Speech and 

Language Communication Needs Services in Dorset. 

The objective of the project is to deliver a whole system approach to improving speech, language and communication 

services for children and young people under 25 years old living in Dorset, to ensure services are sustainable in the fu-

ture. 

The project is in its first year and is currently focused on carrying out an initial review of existing services.  At the same 

time as collecting this data, we recognise the importance of gathering views and experience from service users and to 

ensure patients, carers and the public have their say about the service.  The survey feedback will be anonymous and will 

be analysed alongside the service review data and will inform future Speech and Language commissioning for Dorset. 

The survey closing date is 31
st
 October, please find the link below to complete.  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SpeechandLanguageServiceReview 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SpeechandLanguageServiceReview



